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Executive Summary June 2016 

 

Things are looking good so far this year.  We have had several requests for help and are hoping they will lead to 

many more in the future. 

 

Here are the current May/June events. 

 

 Andrea Cuppoletti has been working almost one day a week at Station Monterey 

 Four AuxFSs (Tommy and Nancy Holtzman, Pat McSwain, Monica Eaton, and Linda Haynes) provided 

food for a special 8-hour TCT class put on for Food Service people.  Food was also provided for the 

Crew at Station Rio Vista where the class was held.  Donations for the food were then donated to the 

Stations Morale fund. 

 Due to an unexpected shortage of FSs at Station Golden Gate, one Rich Martinez stepped up and helped 
out for 2 days. 

 One AuxFS helped provide food at the OPTREX in Clearlake, CA. 

 Tommy and Nancy Holtzman helped with the Food Service at the Delta Blitz held in Discovery Bay. 

 3 AuxFSs (Pat McSwain, Chester Bartalini, and Tommy Holtzman) helped serve at the SWAB Send Off 

day at Station San Francisco.  They served over 60 people. 

 4 AuxFSs (Tommy and Nancy Holtzman, Linda Haynes and Monica Eaton) provided food service to the 
OPTREX at Lake Don Pedro for Division 10.  They served about 30 people for 2 breakfasts, lunch and 

dinner. 

 

Future events 

 There is a request for AuxFS support for the Local Hero’s event at Station Rio Vista. 

 Four AuxFSs have signed up to prepare and serve all the food for the Change of Command at Air 

Station San Francisco for about 250 guests. 

 5 AuxFSs have signed up to help prepare and serve food for the District 11N Change of Command on 
Coast Guard Island. 

 Two AuxFSs have signed up to provide food for the Division 5 OPTREX at Station Vallejo. 

 One AuxFS has volunteered to help serve at a Change of Command at Sector San Francisco. 
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